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Important dates for your diary
· 22nd April – Playschool is closed for teacher training. 
· 23rd April – Playschool reopens 
· 28th April – Photo Day 
· 5th May – Playschool will be closed for the bank holiday. 
· 23rd May – Playschool closes for half term. 
· 2nd June – playschool reopens. 
· 6th June – Annual trip to the Zoo. – Letter to follow. 
· 15th June – Father’s Day
· Monday, June 23rd  to Friday, June 27th , this will be a chance to come into Playschool and discuss your child's transition to Primary school. 
· 10th July – Sport’s Day – letter to follow. 
· 18th July – Party Day – This will be a half day – letter to follow.  
Dear Families, 
I can’t believe it’s nearly Easter already, this year seems to have flown by. The nice weather is starting to show it’s face and it’s lovely to see the children enjoying the outside area more. When we return after Easter, please can you remember to put Hats and suncream in your child’s bag. 

Bridgewater Primary will be busy in the Holidays placing a barrier at the entrance to the school, this means that NO parents will be able to park in the school grounds before, during or after playschool. The barrier will be vehicle registration recognition. We too only have 2 spaces in the car park and members of staff have to park on the roads outside. 

We have a busy couple of term ahead, with trips the zoo, sports day and lots of fun activities for your children to learn and play. 

The 28th April is photo day here at playschool, this will include a group photo, graduation photos for those going to Primary school and individual photo for you to purchase. If you would like your child to be part of the group photo, please be at playschool at 9am.   

Friday 6th June, we will going on a playschool trip to Hamerton Zoo, we are very excited to try somewhere new and am sure the children will all enjoy it. There will be a letter all about it after Easter. 


We are truly grateful for your ongoing support and the part you play in our community. Your involvement is what makes Abington Vale Playschool a special place.
AVPS team.

























 
Please can we ask that you….
· Provide your child with a spare change of clothes at each session, for water play. 
· Do not put any nut products into your child’s lunch boxes. 
· Let us know if your child will not be attending a session. Ring, text or put on Famly 
· Let us know if there is a change in your contact details. 
· Do not park on the road in front of the playschool or in front of any driveways. 
· We do provide aprons for messy play, but some children choose not to wear them so please send your child in clothes you don’t mind getting messy!
Thank you for your cooperation!

















                   
                           





HELLO SUMMER 
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